

Feb. 29, 1988

Greenspan Company 400 Oyster Point Blvd. So. San Francisco, Ca 94080

Randy:

I would like to thank you for all of your help during a very stressful time following the fire that destroyed the clubhouse at Vineyard Knolls golf course last July 1987.

Because of yourself and your staff I was able to concentrate on carrying on with business and leave the insurance negotiations and meetings to you. Thanks to your efficiency the building settlement was finalized within just a matter of days and a complete inventory of contents was listed the day after the fire. Your accountant Shellie Landa expertly put together the financial information that was needed for the business interruption portion of our coverage.

I would and will highly recommend Greenspan to anybody in need of your services. Again thank you and your staff for a most professional, courteous, and prompt execution of a very complicated task.

Sincerely,

Clift Barnewolt
Clift Barnewolt